
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a communication to residents on the Annual General Meeting 2017 
 

 

 

Dear fellow Residents,             10
th

 August, 2017 

 

Your incoming ResCom met this morning as usual (2
nd

 Thursday morning monthly) and we elected the 

following Deputy Chairmen… 

 

 Robin Slogrove 

 Hennie du Preez 

 

Together with me as your Chairman we will represent the residents on ManCom (the Management 

Committee).  

 

Today was a good meeting and I am glad to tell you that there are some exciting things in the pipeline of 

which you will hear more in due course. 

 

Cheers for now,  

Graham Langmead (Chairman) 


